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April 17, 2024 

 

BID BULLETIN  

 

Subject: Change in schedule of Pre-Bid Conference 

 

 

According to University Memorandum Pres.Mem.2024.0731, the "Ulat 2024: State of 

the University Address" will take place on April 22, 2024 at Plaza Antonino in Orani, 

Bataan, and all employees are required to attend and participate. As a result, a Pre-Bid 

Conference for P.R. No. CO2024-02-0175 - Transportation of BPSU Delegates for the 

SCUAA III Olympics 2024 has been rescheduled on April 23, 2024, at 2:00 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Rev. Fr. Edgardo S. Sigua 

BAC Chairperson 
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